5/17/2019 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: New Horizon North Mine SL2

STATE OF

COLORADO Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us>

Re: New Horizon North Mine SL2

Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us> Fri, May 17, 2019 at 10:12 AM
To: "Gilbreath, Chris" <cgilbreath@tristategt.org>
Cc: "Tennyson, Tony (Colowyo)" <ttennyson@tristategt.org>

Hello Chris and Tony,

The Division concurs with yur request to extend the proposed decision date for New Horizon North, C2101--089, SL2, to
May 31, 2019.

Thank you,

Janet Binns
Environmental Protection Specialist IlI
Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567 ext 8107 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
janet.binns@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

Lo

COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

On Fri, May 17, 2019 at 9:23 AM Gilbreath, Chris <cgilbreath@tristategt.org> wrote:

Janet,

Tri-State would like to request an extension to the decision date for the New Horizon North SL-2 Reclamation Cost
Estimate. We'd like to propose May 31, 2019.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Clnis S. Gilbreath
Water, Waste and Mining Compliance Manager

Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association

(303) 254-3291
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